
    
DAILY BUCKEYE BULLETIN 

                Thursday, February 27th   
                                   Day 2 
 
 
1. TA – There will be a TA meeting Monday, March 3rd. Registration/course selection 

information will be shared, as well as grad information for grade 12 students.   
 

2. Grade 12s - A VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO ALL GRADE 12 STUDENTS: A reminder 
that March 1st is the deadline for... 

• applications to the U of W, U of M, USB and CMU 
• being considered for grades-based scholarships at the institutions listed above 
• U of W application-based scholarships 
• the CMMC Internal Scholarship Application: We offer over 35+ scholarships and 

awards just for CMMC students and you must complete the application if you 
want to be considered! 

Be sure to review all past and upcoming posts on the Student Services Teams and 
reach out to Mr. Schulz or Ms. Thompson if you have any questions. 
 

3. Career Fair - All grade 10 and 12 students who expressed interest in attending the 
RETSD career fair on March 6th, please pickup the permission form and have it signed 
and returned by TOMORROW.  

• Grade 10s – forms are on Mr. Cowtan's door in Student Services  
• Grade 12s – forms are on Ms. Thompson's door in Student Services  

 

4. Ethics Bowl - The CMMC Ethics Bowl teams did an amazing job representing our 
school at the 11th Annual Manitoba Ethics Bowl. They won 2 of their 3 matches and 
finished in a 10-way tie for a spot in the semi finals. Unfortunately, they missed out on 
moving on by a tiny margin, but impressed the judges each round with their poise, 
critical thinking and incredible communication skills. A huge shout out goes out the the 
following students for all their hard work over the past few months: Lisa Berezovska, 
Kyna Burdeniuk, Katelyn Stein, Isabella Hawrylyshen, Delices Shaloom Solotshi, 
Brooklyn Marion and Anupreet Saini. Way to go! 
 

5. Social Justice Club - To celebrate Black History Month, the Social Justice Club is 
having a Hip Hop class on TOMORROW at lunch hour in the dance studio.  This class 
will be taught by the one, the only GeNie Baffoe!  He will be teaching a combo and 
talking about the origins of some of the basic Hip Hop dance moves that we use and 
see every day. There is a sign-up sheet outside the dance studio.  Please sign up before 
Friday at lunch. Hope to see you there! 
 

6. Crochet Club – Attention all students! Join us for a cozy time crafting together TODAY 
at lunch in Room 4. Come chill and chat while learning a new skill! We’ll bring the 
crochet hooks and yarn; you bring the laughs and creativity!   



 
7. Buckeye/Grad Gear - It's your LAST CHANCE to order Buckeye and Grad gear! The 

online stores are open now until March 3rd. Get your hoodies, shirts, hats, and more! 
Links are on the school website. See Ms. Adamson if you have any questions.  
 

8. Pizza Sales – Attention all students! The Grad Committee will NOT be selling pizza or 
pop this week.   

 
9. Grad Fundraiser - Attention Grade 12 Students! We’re thrilled to announce an 

incredible fundraising event and a fun night out! Invite your friends and family to join us 
at Boston Pizza on Henderson on Monday, March 3rd for Boston Booster Night. We 
have 2 timeslots available: 6:00-7:30pm and 7:30-9:00pm. Tickets are only $25 and are 
available in the office NOW. 

 
 

 SPORTS NEWS: 
 

1. Volleyball Training Camps - Wanting to improve your volleyball skills? Check out 
the "Volleyball Experience" poster outside the gym for some training camps during 
Spring Break, and August! 

 
2. Boys’ Lacrosse – Attention boys! If you are interested in playing lacrosse, please join 

us for a meeting on TODAY at noon in room 38.    
 

3. Intramural Soccer – Here is today’s schedule: 
 
12:10 – OPEN GAME 
12:30 – OPEN GAME  

                 


